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Exciting News! 

 
 Dunedin Workers’ Educational 

Association Te Wāhi              

Ākoranga o Ōtepoti  continues 

to grow and develop. 

 We are now registered with 

charities as a Charitable Trust 

which gives us more options 

for  funding. 

 We are now registered with IRD 

and are tax exempt 

 We have our own bank           

account, are setting up our 

website and developing a logo. 

 We have secured funding to run 

classes over Term 2 and 3 of 

this year.  

 We have an application in for 

Term 4 and Term 1 2022. 

 We are seeking funding for a  

co-ordinator which will allow us 

to expand our programme 

 

Dunedin Workers’ Educational                

Association  

Te Wāhi Ākoranga o Ōtepoti Inc 

MEMBERSHIP AND FEEDBACK 

FORM 

Te Wāhi Ākoranga o Ōtepoti (Dunedin) WEA is    

interested in        collecting your ideas for future 

adult education classes in our    region. If you 

would like to join Te Wāhi Ākoranga o Ōtepoti 

(Dunedin) WEA please provide your details as    

follows:- 

 

The membership fee for 2021 is $1.00.    

My suggestions for classes, tutors, ideas. . . . . . . .  

. 

Email to wea.south@xtra.co.nz  

Name: 
  

  

Address: 
  

  

Phone: 
  

  

Email: 
  

  



 
A reminder of who we are! 
 
A group of local people got together in late 2019, following the Dunedin Art Show, to 
discuss the possibility of establishing a group that would advance, encourage and 
promote the provision of adult and community education in Dunedin.   
At the inaugural meeting in November 2020 the following office bearers were elect-
ed: 
President: Mary Geary 
Secretary: Nancy McLennan Hughes 
Treasurer: Lesley du Mez 
Committee members: Sue Cheer, Ron Esplin, Nick Orbell 
 
We now have over forty members and would welcome more (see below) 
 

What’s planned going forward . . .  
One of our committee members is exploring further options for classes in Term 3 and 4.  
Composting, gardening and recycling fabrics are some of the classes we hope to offer.   

 

Term 2 Classes 
 

 
Ron Esplin : Watercolour  
We are thrilled with the  
popularity of this class which 
has filled three times over this 
term.  
Thank you to all those who have  
supported this class.  
 
Sue Cheer : Art Journaling 
A full class of 10 students are 
enjoying this class. We can't wait 
to see the results Sue. 
 
Mary Geary : Patchwork   
Another full class of eight ladies 
are learning lots of techniques 
and skills in this class.   Ron Esplin  



Term 3   2021 
Enrolling now! 



 

CONTACT US  -  

Email wea.south@xtra.co.nz  

PHONE 0272188180 

Kindly supported by 

 

 

Art Journaling Photos! 


